
 

Ministry Invitation - A Path Forward 
 

 
Thank You for your interest in serving a small group of homeless people dinner 
with simple dignity and respect. 
 
We invite you to: 
 
Take a Tour of Higher Ground/ Dorothy Day Place in St. Paul. (Across form the 
Excel Center). We will setup date and time. 
Please  Email – Greg Eaton – lkgeaton@gmail.com 
 
Go to our “Friends of Dorothy Day” website. It has additional information 

about; Who we are and What we do.  - www.friendsofdorothyday.org  
 

Serve dinner with an experienced Coordinator. This is a very flexible Ministry. You may serve as an individual, with a 
friend, family or small group. (approx. 4). I personally serve a lot of Wednesday nights and would be happy to serve 
with you. 

 
Explore our Self-Signup Calendar - http://signup.com/go/n1t4Cp 

 

More information or to discuss anything, just email or call – Greg Eaton – lkgeaton@gmail.com – (952) 212-
2940  

 
With Gratitude, 
The Friends of Dorothy Day and the 
St. Thomas Becket Social Justice and Outreach Commission 
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